High School Youth Community
Text Communication, Facebook Friend and Twitter Follows Permission Form

Student Name:

Student Cell Number:

Student Year of Graduation from High School:

Parents Name:

Parent Cell Numbers:

The Holy Spirit High School Youth Community wishes to stay in contact with students and parents about
upcoming events, youth meetings and emergency weather cancellations. We plan to use a combination of
text message communication, Facebook events and Twitter posts to keep our high school youth informed.

We feel that text messaging is the quickest and most effective method of reaching a large number of our
youth quickly and it is the preferred method of communication for a number of our high school youth as well
as some parents. We will not spam your phone; we will use this for quick texts regarding upcoming events
and youth Nights.

Facebook and Twitter are other ways we plan to communicate with the youth in our parish. Our Facebook
page allows us to create events that the youth are able to easily RSVP to and ensure we have enough adults
for chaperoning and driving needs. Twitter allows us to keep them updated and perhaps even provide some
inspiration to their day!

By signing this form you are giving Holy Spirit Catholic Church High School Youth Community permission to add
your child’s cell number to our communication list. You are also giving your child permission to “friend” Holy

Spirit Youth on Facebook and follow @HSYC on twitter. We would be happy to include you in all text
communication and invite you to friend us and follow us as well!

Yes, my child may be added to Holy Spirit Youth Community text communication list,
friend Holy Spirit Youth on Facebook and follow @HolyYouth on Twitter.

No, please do not contact my child directly through any social media.

Please add me to your Spirit Youth Community text communication list to receive
parental reminders.

Signature

Date




